June 30, 2023

Cohoctah Twp. 10518 Antcliff Road Fowlerville, Mi. 48836

Re: 2023-2024 Trash Disposal

To Whom It May Concern:

We are writing regarding the Trash Disposal letter and are enclosing our check in the amount of \$260.00. While we appreciate the township subsidizing a portion (you don't say how much), I wonder if you have considered how many senior citizens live in the township and are on fixed incomes. To come up with \$260 is a hardship to those of us on Social Security.

Has anyone ever thought of a way this can be paid another way, perhaps quarterly which would allot for more monthly planning of paying the bills.

We would appreciate your reply to these questions.

Sincerely,
Dean & Veronica Petri
PO Box 716 6370 Owosso Rd.
Fowlerville, Ml. 48836